
From: Charles, Melicia
Sent: 7/13/2010 3:38:23 PM

Stock, William (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WCS3)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Thank You

Hi
Bill-

Sorry I had to leave
early. I wanted to thank you and Sally for organizing today's tour. It was 
extremely informative for our team. Thanks again to everyone who took the 
time to talk with us. It was very much appreciated.

Regards.

-Mel

Melicia Charles

Chief of Staff to Commissioner Timothy 
Alan Simon

California Public Utilities 
Commission

505 Van Ness Ave., Room 
5214

Phone:415-703-1826

Email: melicia.charles@cpyc.ca.qov

SB GT&S 0053531
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